
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 289 (16-17) 

 

5
th

 July, 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Appointment of School Prefects 

 

Starting from the coming academic year, promising students from S3-S5 will be appointed to 

take on the responsibility of being school prefects. This is an excellent opportunity for students to 

develop their leadership and organization abilities. Besides, this record of service will stand them in 

good stead in their future endeavours. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your child has been appointed as a school prefect in the 

academic year 2017-2018.  

 

Please return the following reply slip to the School Office on or before 11
th

 July, 2017 

(Tuesday). Should there be any enquiries, please feel free to contact Ms. Cheng Wai Ling or Mr. 

Fung Ka Yu at 2546-0117.  

 

 (Ms. Cheng Wai Ling) 

 for the Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Appointment of School Prefects 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

    I *allow/do not allow my child ________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to 

be the School prefect in the academic year 2017-2018. 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ____________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ____________________ 

Date : ____________________ 

 

* Please delete as appropriate. 
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